
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Application by DP Murphy Inc for a retail Petroleum Outlet license PID 686592 Borden-Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 10:57:02 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 8:57 AM
Subject: FW: Application by DP Murphy Inc for a retail Petroleum Outlet license PID 686592 Borden-
Carleton
 
 
 

From: larry allen [mailto:Allenlarry@live.ca] 
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 12:00 PM
To: Jim Wentzell <bcadmin@borden-carleton.ca>
Cc: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>; Randy Ahearn <randahearn@msn.com>; Laurel
Palmer-Thompson <laurellynnthompson@yahoo.com>; Eric Stewart <judge58@hotmail.com>; Barb
Wood <johnandbarb@pei.sympatico.ca>; Ashley Steele <ashleydawnsteele@gmail.com>; Nicole
Arsenault <nicole.a.2241@gmail.com>; Holly Bernard <bordencarletonrec@gmail.com>;
admin@borden-carleton.ca
Subject: Re: Application by DP Murphy Inc for a retail Petroleum Outlet license PID 686592 Borden-
Carleton
 
All good thanks 

Sent from my iPhone
 

On Jul 3, 2023, at 11:24 AM, Jim Wentzell <bcadmin@borden-carleton.ca> wrote:

﻿
Hi Allison
 
It has been brought to our attention an application for a retail petroleum outlet
license has been made to IRAC for PID 686592 at the corner of Dickie Road and
the TCH  here in Borden-Carleton.
 
There is quite a lot of interest by the public in respect to this application and the
Town would like to request that the hearing for this application be held in
Borden-Carleton
 
 
Thank You
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Jim Wentzell
CAO
902 437 2225


